
Announcements for Monday, December 3, 2018 – “B Day” 
 
I am a Beville Bobcat on the PROWL. I will show leadership every day as I choose to respect myself 
and others. 
 
Need extra time to do homework?  Maybe you need to use a computer to catch up?  Or, maybe you 
just want a chance to read.  Come to After School at the Library on Tuesdays!  Pick up a permission 
slip in the library today. 
 
The first meeting of the Yearbook Club will be held Thursday, December 13, from 3:15 to 4:15 p.m.  
If you have not already done so, you may pick up an application in the library. Please bring your 
completed application with you to this first meeting.  Meeting location is yet to be determined. 
 
The Beville Book Club is back! Our first book this year is Monster by Walter Dean Meyers. Our 
discussion meeting will be this Wednesday, December 5, from 3:15 to 5 p.m. To join us, get a 
permission slip, get a copy of the book in the library and start reading. Spaces are limited. 
 
We are happy to announce a new club at Beville. Starting December 11, Beville Debate will begin 
meeting weekly with Mr. Butler and Mrs. Karnbach. Debates will be on a range of topics, competing 
against a variety of different schools throughout the region. Permission slips can be picked up in 
room 30 from Mr. Butler anytime from second period until the end of the day. Any questions please 
see Mr. Butler. 
 
Mark your calendars for December 17! Coming again this year, Beville will host Cocoa, Color and 
Caroling! This is an evening of hot chocolate, painting ceiling tiles, and music from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
It's only $15 for half a ceiling tile. For a reservation/order form, see Mr. Broiles or Ms. Zalenski. 
Forms are also on the Beville website. 
 
Meeting after school tomorrow, Tuesday, December 4: 
From 3:15 to 4:15 p.m.: 
After School @ Your Library 
Art Club in Room 49 
Administrative Detention in Room 23 
PROWL School in Room 1 
SCA in Room 41 
From 3:15 to 5 p.m.: 
Robotics/VEX Team in Computer Lab C 
At 4:45 p.m.: 
Girls Basketball Game played at Saunders Middle School – Go Bobcats! 
 
Have a marvelous Monday! 
 


